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National Institute of Open Schooling (NIOS) is organizing an international workshop on Peer-to-

Peer Audit in collaboration with Commonwealth of Learning (COL) from 2
nd

 to 4
th
 May, 2017. 

The workshop shall be facilitated by Dr. Jan Nitschke, Deputy Director, Namibia College of 

Open Learning (NAMCOL). Twelve senior Officers of NIOS and six Officers from Bangladesh 

Open University (BOU) shall participate in this workshop. The objective of holding the 

workshop is to identify and set parameters in Open Schooling to be followed by various 

institutions for a Peer-to-Peer audit.   

Peer-to-Peer audit in open schooling is important for recognition and appreciation by peer 

institutions and for learning from each other. During the workshop an Audit Framework shall be 

developed. 


